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I am strongly against this facility being located in Moss Vale or anywhere in the beautiful, semi rural southern 
highlands. 

I live in New Berrima where we already have air pollution in the form of concrete dust from the Boral plant. I 
have young children and they deserve to grow up free from health concerns relating to environmental issues. 

There is information now available starting to link microplastics to dementia and the huge increase in people 
around the world getting this awful disease. I don’t want further air quality issues due to by micro-plastics & 
chemicals in our waterways as the site sits on 2 riparian zones. 

The traffic past my house will make driving anywhere more difficult, driving the kids to their school in Berrima, 
driving to after school care in Moss Vale, Driving to my gym in Moss Vale. Small business are already struggling 
with the cost of living, with increased traffic and trucks this may deter tourism and getting to our local towns. 
Getting through Moss Vale near school drop off and pick up or even lunch time is a nightmare, is this going to 
make it worse?Please don’t allow this site to operate in my local community, our health and safety matters. 
Our children matter.  

Please. Say no to Plasrefine. 
 

 




